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The Washoe Education Association 
congratulates all educators who recently retired 
from WCSD, and thanks them for their years of 

service to the students of our community.

We also welcome all educators and 
students back for the 2019-2020 school year. 

Wishing each of you a safe,  
productive, and rewarding year.
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